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UPCOMING EVENTS

Term Four News 

4th April - Ski Trip 
4th April - End of Term 4
22nd April - INSET DAY

23rd April - Start of Term 5 
5th May - Bank Holiday

8th May - Year 10 Parents Evening and
Visual Arts Exhibition
8th May - GCSE Starts

23rd May - End of Term 5
2  June - Start of Term 6nd

24  April - Year 9 Options Eveningth

23  April - Dieppe Residentialrd

21   May - Juniper Hall Residential st

26  June - Year 11 Promth

27  June - INSET DAYth

15  July - Barcelona Trip th

16  July - Values Dayth

17  July Values Dayth

18  July - Last day for students th

21  July - INSET DAYst

22  July - INSET DAYnd

22  July - Last day of termnd

As we reach the end of what has been an incredibly busy
and vibrant term, I wanted to take a moment to reflect
on all the hard work, achievements, and exciting events
that have taken place. From academic milestones to
extracurricular activities, this term has been filled with
opportunities for growth and development for all our
students. There has been many wonderful things have
happen in such a short term, and you will see that from
our newsletter.
We’ve seen fantastic progress across all year groups,
with students showing resilience, enthusiasm, and
dedication in their studies. The energy and commitment
from both staff and pupils have made it an enjoyable
and successful term. As always, your support has played
a crucial role, and we are grateful for the partnership we
share.
As we approach the Easter break, I hope everyone takes
the time to relax, recharge, and enjoy quality time with
family and friends. We have more exciting opportunities
ahead in the coming term, and we look forward to
continuing our journey of learning and growth together.
Wishing you all a wonderful Easter holiday! 
Mr Newnham-Reeve

Year 11 Final Push Evening 
Yesterday we welcomed Year 11 Parents
and Students to the school for our Final
Push Evening. 
The evening was a huge success with
almost all the year group attending with
their parents.  
Mr Oakes presented with a number of top
tips to help students reach their full
potential. 
We really hope that our students will use
all the resource that were provided to
ensure they succeed in their final exams. 



Community Litter Pick 
Our Climate Ambassador students joined in
a community litter pick with Gemma and
Cathy from Sharing skills. They were also
joined by members of the local council.  

Our students helped to collect at least two bags of rubbish from the local community
around our school, which is part of the 100 bag pledge of the great British spring clean.
Gemma and Cathy volunteer with our EcoTeam on a weekly basis in school to share their
knowledge with our students.

Iftar 
This term we were proud to have
organised Iftar for our local
community. It was lovely to see so
many families attend this
celebration together.  Iftar is the
meal that Muslims eat to break
their fast during the holy month of
Ramadan; the opportunity for
families to connect with one
another, learn about different
cultural traditions, and experience
the joy of breaking fast together.

It was wonderful to see so many student’s families
attend and bring their friends to celebrate together.
We will be looking for more opportunities to celebrate
in a similar way to foster an inclusive and supportive
school community for all. 
Thank you to everyone who attended and brought
food to contribute to this special occasion. 



United Learning Big Sing
On Tuesday 1st April, a group of our students were
very excited to visit the Royal Opera House for a
fantastic immersive concert, Everybody Sing The
Magic Flute.
The concert was a special event to launch United
Learning’s collaboration with the Royal Opera
House on a new project based on Mozart’s opera
The Magic Flute.
As part of the project, students across the Group
have been working with artists from the Royal
Opera House to create a unique performance of
the famous opera. With the aim of promoting
students’ creativity, confidence and collaboration
skills, the project has so far seen students learn six
songs from The Magic Flute to perform at the
launch event. Bringing together 1,700 students
from 53 schools, students created a vibrant
performance of the opera alongside the Royal
Ballet & Opera Orchestra and professional opera
singers.

Engage: Brighton & Hove Albion Trip 
Mr Anderson and Mrs Brookes took a mixed group
of Key Stage 3 students from our Engage Provision
to the AMEX for a stadium tour through the
Brighton and Hove Foundation. The Foundation
work with the ENGAGE students weekly as part of
the 'Inspires' programme. They do a mix of
groupwork and 1:1 mentoring to support students
in boosting attendance and school participation.



DofE Expedition Training
Year 9 students took part in an
expedition training day for their Duke
of Edinburgh Bronze Award. In the
morning they learned essential
expedition skills including how to use
a compass and map, what to pack in
an expedition rucksack, how to pitch a
tent, and how to safely use a camping
stove. In the afternoon they
embarked on a guided 8km hike
through the beautiful Ashdown Forest
to practice their navigation skills and
learn more about the Countryside
Code. The training day instructors
were very impressed by the Seahaven
students, remarking on their positive
attitude, attentive listening and how
quick they were to pick up new skills.
These year 9 students can now look
forward to their expedition camping
weekends in June and July!

Ricardo STEM Trip
On the 12  March a group of students visited
Shoreham Academy to participate in the
ADSC IMechE STEM Event.  The students took
part in a number of challenges over the day
that focused on Science, Technology,
Engineering and Maths.  

th

The students were hosted by Ricardo and the
IMechE Automobile Division Southern Center 

in Shoreham. They had to complete a design engineering aerodynamics
challenge set by the professionals and competed against a number of
schools from across Sussex.
We are extremely pleased to announced that our students one (for the
second year in row!) - Well done to our group of students that took part.



Exams, Assessments and Rank Order
This term has seen our Year 11 have their
final mock exams and many student came to
school to take advantage of the revision area
set aside for them in the canteen before
school to do some last minute revision,
which was led by our teachers. 
We are extremely proud of the students
work ethic and the role models they are for
the students in the other year groups. 

All students this term, received their results from their Mid Year
Assessments. Reports were emailed home to parents, as well as
students finding out their results in our rank order reveal for
Key Stage 3 and Year 10.  All students approached the rank
order with great maturity and were positive about the process.

We will be writing to
parents during Term
5 in preparation of
the End of Year
Assessments that
will be taking place.
We hope these
results will reflect
our students hard
work this year.

Librarian of the Month 
We are proud to announce that our

librarian of the month 
is ............ 

Tharupiumi from Year 9 

Thank you for all your hard work
that you do in the school library!



British Science and Engineering  Week 

World Book Day and Readathon 

Last week we celebrated British Science
and Engineering Week. 
Key Stage 3 and Year 10 students took part
in a variety of activities to explore themes
in science and engineering in with practical
based activities.
It was thoroughly enjoyed by the students,
as they explored and experienced working
as investigative scientist and engineers
through their projects and workshops.
They gained insights into the work of
scientists from fields such as chemical
engineering, environmental science and
robotics!

This term we celebrated World Book Day
with book themed activities, our library was
a hive full of literacy based competitions
and we also had a readathon.  The
readathon saw a large number of students
read as many books as they could through
the month. 20% of the money raised 
from the readathon will be given 
to the school to buy books for our
School library.  We raised £227 for
our school library. 
Students who also won prizes
were: 
Shamira in Year 7, Laila in Year 8 
and Ben in Year 7. 

we raised
£227 for

our school
library



Rewards and Golden Ticket  Event 

Another end of term is upon. and so it can’t
end without rewarding our students. 
In end of term year group assemblies this
week students have been rewarded for their
achievements in the classroom and over 100
students received certificates. 
Students are continuing to be rewarded for
attributes that reflect our school values,
Kindness, Confidence and Ambition.  This
term over 10,000 rewards have been given to
students. Each reward means an entry into
our golden ticket reward event. 
Names have been randomly selected for this
terms celebrations and students
experienced a silent disco party that is being
supported by our student leaders.

Over 100 students celebrated with us today and to
date over 250 have been rewarded through our end of
term Golden Ticket Reward Events. We continually
monitor the students that are rewarded each time, to
ensure we can reward as many students as we can.



Year 11 Visual Arts Exhibition
On Thursday 8  May we will be holding an exhibition to
showcase the Year 11 GCSE work in Art, Photography and 3D
Design.  Please add this date to your diary to come and see
the work of our students. 

th

Year 10 Parents Evening 
Parents Evening will be on the 8  May from 4-7pm and it will
run along side the exhibition.  Information will be sent out at
the beginning of next term regarding the appointments. 

th

 Reminders    

Equipment 
From next term there will be an increased focus on students being
prepared for learning by having the correct equipment.  All students
will be expected to have a pen, pencil and ruler every day for every
lesson.  Please help by ensuring your child has this equipment. 

Year 9 Options Evening
The new options booklet has now been shared with Parents and
Students. The Options Evening will take place on Thursday 24
April from 5.30-7pm and will give parents the chance to hear
about the options process. speak with option subjects and ask
questions with members of SLT and teachers.  We have a
dedicated email address to assist with any options related
queries: options@seahavenacademy.org.uk

th

Art
Exhibition

Dates for your diary

School based reminders

Year 11 GCSE Exams
At the start of next term our Year 11 students will be starting their final
GCSE exams.  An amended timetable will be shared with our students
to follow, which will incorporate additional revision sessions to help
them be fully prepared for their exams.  We would kindly ask all parents
to speak with their child about how important it is to be respectful of
the Year 11 exams to support success.


